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 Dear Champlain Apartments 
Tenants:  

  

Welcome Back to 
Burlington! We hope you all 
have enjoyed summer. We 
are looking forward to a 
great year ahead... 

  

A few things related to 
Safety: 

  

1. At 361 Pearl Street last 
night there was a peeper 
(someone looking in) seen 
about 11pm. A reminder to 
PLEASE keep your windows 
and doors locked.  

  

2. If you see anyone unusual 
or anything out of the 
ordinary, please call the 
Burlington Police 
Department. - 802-658-
2700 or 911 for 
emergency. I would also like 
to be kept informed. 

  

3. Please use good 
judgement when traveling 
about at night. 

  

4. If you have safety 
suggestions or need 
additional lighting on your 
building, porch, or in your 
parking area, please let me 
know. 

  

Enjoy the long weekend and 
the first week of classes. 

  

My Best, 

  

Gene Richards 

343-9909 
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